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I am writing this submission to express to you that we need to STOP using animals for human 
entertainment. This is not what they are here for. Our environment is getting worst and every 
living animal/human plays a part of that. They belong in the wild/sea not in cages. 
 
Think how you would feel if you were them.  
Lets move forward and stop this treatment. 


